
 
Potluck Luncheon & Food Drive February 15th   

Let’s come together for a Potluck luncheon and 

share your favorite dish with others and share our 

good fortune with those who have less. The 

Covenant Soup Kitchen is always in need of 

donations for their pantry. So please bring a non-

perishable item for the Food Drive. Hampton 

residents and visitors 55yrs or older can join us on 

February 15th at 12pm in the lower level of the town 

hall. Please RSVP by February 13th to 

hamptonseniorclub@gmail.com Contact Lisa Grady 

at 860-428-9565 with any questions or concerns. If 
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you are unable to join us for lunch but would like to 

contribute to the food drive, please drop off your 

items at the townhall inside the main entrance on 

Tuesdays 9am-4pm or Thursday 10am-7pm. Thank 

you! 

 


